
25 March 2010           

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

 
 

To:  Mayor & Council 
 

Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 
 

Re:  Kenora’s Session with Fred Dean – May 31st  
 

 
 

Recommendation: 
Information Only. 

 

Background: 
Fred Dean will be making his annual visit to meet with Council and staff on 

Monday, May 31, 2010. The session will be held in the Council Chambers 
commencing at 9:00 a.m. and the duration will depend on the topics covered 

(to be confirmed with Fred).  
 

Council and staff may request any specific items to be reviewed at this time and 
Fred will place them on the agenda - please advise the Clerk’s Office prior to 

Friday, May 14, 2010 so Fred can be advised of any such requests.  As always, 
Fred would welcome the opportunity to golf again with anyone who would like 

to join him in the afternoon – let me know so I can book a time! 
 

Budget: 

Expense-based only under legal in the 2010 municipal budget; to be cost-
shared with other municipalities in the area. 

 
Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  

N/A 

 
 

 


